Georgia Grant Professionals Association
Chapter Meeting

Tuesday, July 26, 2016, 10AM

Professional Development

The guest speaker was Scott Katz, MS, CIP, Compliance Officer with the Officer of Research Integrity Assurance at the Georgia Institute of Technology. Key points from his presentation included:

· The evolution of human subject research protections

· The regulations of human subject research

· Categories of research

· Applying the regulations of human subject research

· Possible future of human subject research

Business Meeting

Treasurer’s Report: Pat Duboise reported that the checking account balance was $6,451.97, with no activity since the last meeting. She noted that the National Office has scheduled a chapter webinar for August 31, 2016 at 2PM during which more information will be provided regarding new chapter financial procedures.

Nonprofit Resource Fair: DeaRonda Harrison provided an update on the Nonprofit Resource Fair which was sponsored by the Foundation Center on Friday, July 22, 2016 at the Georgia-Pacific Building. David Broussard and Amanda Day represented GGPA at the event and reported that 34 people signed up for the chapter e-mail list and dozens took information about the National Conference in November, with approximately five expected to actually attend.

National Conference Planning: DeaRonda asked for any sub-committee updates from the National Conference Planning Committee. Pat Duboise mentioned the work of the Hospitality Sub-Committee in identifying possible Georgia-related conference gifts for attendees. After several ideas were mentioned, it was agreed by the group that the total cost of gifts should not exceed $1,500. It was also mentioned that plans for the social outing are still in progress. It was also noted that, per the National Office, there are 300 people registered for the conference.
Job Opportunities: DeaRonda mentioned that new job opportunities are available on the GGPA website.

Committee Participation: DeaRonda mentioned that several committees are still seeking members (Program, Nominating, Social Media/Website), and that more information can be found on the GGPA website for those who are interested.

New GPA Members: DeaRonda mentioned that in the latest issue of the GPA newsletter there were a significant number of new GPA members from Georgia. She mentioned that the chapter is looking for ways to encourage those members to also join the chapter.

Minutes: Minutes from the June meeting were approved with noted corrections.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 11:30 PM.

Submitted by Pat Duboise, Treasurer, 8/15/2016
